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Sent: 02 July 2015 10:09
To: Planning
Subject: Planning notice - 15/00920/F

Dear Sir/Madam

Re - 15/00920/F  

I am writing with regard to the Notice of application for planning permission for a temporary access road from Middleton Stoney Road to the Bovis KM4 parcel building compound, etc.

The Kingsmere Residents' Association committee fully supports this application as the temporary road access to the Bovis areas would avoid further exposure of residents in existing homes on Whitelands Way and Ascot Way to dust, mud and fumes from HGVs and other vehicles visiting the site. 

Yours faithfully

Fiona Chalk
Kingsmere Residents' Association - Communications

on behalf of 

Graham Brogden and Viki Heil
Co-Chairs - Kingsmere Residents' Association

